
ROBERT JOHNSTON 
CHAIRMAN OF SAFETY SERVICES 

2019 GRAND CHAPTER WEEK 
25301 Ginger Road, Lake Forest, CA 92630 

Home: 949/951-7290 Cell: 949/292-0959 ~ Email: caddscape@cox.net 
 

May 2019 
 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
 
Our 2019 Grand Chapter Session in Visalia will be here in less than 200 days. As 
Chairman of the Safety Services I will need volunteers to serve on this committee.  
 
The Safety Services Committee ensures a safe environment for all members attending 
Grand Chapter Sessions and works closely with the Health and Personal Service and 
Grand Guards Committees. 
 
There will be a meeting Wednesday, October 23, 2019, time and place to be determined 
later. All members of the committee are asked to attend and will�be�given�their�“Safety�
Tote bags and a copy of the Safety Manual.  Please respond no later than July 15th. 
 
If you are interested in serving on this committee, please contact me. Thank you for 
your interest. Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Bob Johnston 
Chairman 
Safety Services  

 
Home Phone:  949-951-7290; Cell Phone: 949-292-0959 (Text ok)  
Email: caddscape@cox.net 


